
 
 

Announcement of Headquarters Relocation 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 

 

Thank you very much for your continuous support. 

 

We are pleased to inform you that our headquarters will move to the following 

address on July 8, 2024. 

 

＜New Headquarters Address＞ 

 

18F Queen's Tower C, 2-3-5 Minatomirai, Nishi-ku, 

Yokohama Kanagawa, 220-6218 JAPAN 

TEL   +81-45-264-4290 

FAX    +81-45-264-4270 

 

Business Start Date︓July 8, 2024 (Monday) 

 

 

Due to the relocation, the headquarters will close temporarily on Friday, July 5, 2024.  

 

We look forward to your continued patronage. 

 

 

T.H.I. Corp. 

President 

Shinnosuke Kawaguchi 

 


